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 The INTERCOM
July 2016

Happy Canada Day!

I trust that this Canada Day issue finds you in good health
and enjoying the holiday with family and friends. Please
take a moment during your day to think of all the RMR
soldiers currently deployed overseas - raise a glass of
Canadian cheer in their honour!

This July 2016 Intercom issue contains stories about
different anniversaries marked in the past few months by
the three levels of the Regimental family: Cadets (50th),
serving battalion (100th), and Association (Br. 14 marked
their 80th year as a Legion branch). All three were held
within the RMR's Armoury on Ste-Catherine Street. Other
interesting stories are included about a request from a
Westmount author, and the RMR Museum's recent hiring
of a museologist to create a digital archive.

UPDATE: There were approximately 2,000 unique

visitors to the RMR Museum's Souterrain Impressions

exhibit held at the armoury during the month of April,

including quite a number of schools that ranged from

primary to adult education. This one of a kind exhibition

generated significant media exposure for the RMR, with

television, radio, web, and print coverage from all the

major Montreal media outlets.

https://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=un&m=001cC9Zer0vc57C23RhxZon8Q%3D%3D&ch=&ca=2ff6db73-3c80-440b-bbea-a0fcddd9dfe7
http://www.royalmontrealregiment.com/newsletter/rmr-foundation-newsletter-july-2016/?utm_source=INTERCOM%3A+July+2016&utm_campaign=Intercom+July+2016&utm_medium=email
http://www.royalmontrealregiment.com/newsletter/rmr-foundation-newsletter-july-2016/?utm_source=INTERCOM%3A+July+2016&utm_campaign=Intercom+July+2016&utm_medium=email


I encourage you to take a few minutes to browse the
articles to acquaint yourself with the endeavours of the
Regiment and its affiliated bodies.

Wishing you and yours continued success in 2016 -
looking forward to seeing you at one of the upcoming
activities this summer and fall.

Honi Soit Qui Mal Y Pense.

Colin Robinson, CD.

Lieutenant-Colonel (retired)

Honorary Lieutenant-Colonel

The Royal Montreal Regiment
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